
Minutes — BBPS P&C Meeting — 10 March 2015 7pm

In attendance: Maria Hardy, Debbie Brandon, Rob Keldoulis, Cath Kara, Cassandra Larden, Kira, Justine, 
Karen, Kylie, Andi, Liezel, Ellie Waddel, Taminga

Apologies: Merran Hughes

Business:

OOSH report Kira  
Welcome BBQ was a success.  Assessment rating results exceeded in quality in area two (health and 
hygiene). There is a waiting list for Tuesday and Thursday afternoon spots. Mainly K to year 2 students in care. 
Management report to come.

Qkr  
Andi has done research on providers. Qkr is widely used in Victorian schools.  Very easy to use. Qkr is a 
payment platform for the school, canteen and uniform shop. Qkr is well designed and includes e-signature 
functions.  What is our lease with Skoolbag app? Are there commitments with other products? Qkr has small 
fees on credit card transactions compared to other products.

Treasurer  
Rob Keldoulis has put forward Ellie Waddell as the new treasurer.  The P&C all voted in favour.  
Resolution: Ellie Waddell is the P&C treasurer.

Principal’s report  
From Maria: the school is going paperless. Student parent interviews will be made online. • Should we 
send out a Survey Monkey? • The School Plan is due. • The school has been accepted to be part of the 
STC drama program, four teachers will have an actor working with them in their classroom. • How are 
Kids Matter (restorative practices) programs going? • Department property update: $40,000 successful 
application. Need to replace eaves, gutters and roof, $750,000 required. • Voluntary contributions, can we 
send out the same letter again?

PSSA sport  
Centennial Parklands has increased fees significantly. Can’t get a straight answer as to what the correct fees 
are. The P&C would like transparency regarding the fees that Centennial Parklands will charge for PSSA. 
Motion:  all in favour to be able to use Centennial Parklands for PSSA sport at a reasonable cost as per  
previous years.


